
From: Blair, Ruth [mailto:Ruth.Blair@balfourbeatty.com]  
Sent: 09 May 2017 16:32 
To: Withers, Simon <SWithers@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: 152868 - Burghill Gospel Hall, Portway, Burghill, Hereford, HR4 8NG 
 
Hi Simon, 
 
Yes, we could not see any other issues with drainage or flood risk.  So if they are able to 
obtain a ‘Permit to Discharge’ from the Environment Agency, we would have no objections 
to the proposals in regards to flood risk and drainage. 
 
Regards, 
 
Ruth Blair BSc (Hons) 

Graduate Civil Engineer | Balfour Beatty Living Places 

E: ruth.blair@balfourbeatty.com | M: +44 (0)7815 555232 
 
Balfour Beatty Living Places | Unit 3, Thorn Business Park | Rotherwas | Hereford | HR2 6JT 
 
www.balfourbeatty.com |   @balfourbeatty |  LinkedIn 
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